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Of Counsel Bob Van Voorhees has been appointed by the White House Council on Environmental

Quality (CEQ) as a member of the Carbon Dioxide Capture, Utilization and Sequestration Non-

Federal Lands Permitting Task Force.

The task force aims to provide information on the responsible development of carbon capture,

utilization and sequestration (CCUS). The task force, which is required under the Utilizing Significant

Emissions with Innovative Technologies (USE IT) Act, will provide recommendations to the federal

government on how to ensure that CCUS projects, including carbon dioxide pipelines, are permitted

in an efficient manner, reflect the input and needs of a wide range of stakeholders, and deliver

benefits rather than harms to local communities.

The members of the new committee have a wide range of experience with CCUS, including on

matters of environmental justice and carbon dioxide pipeline safety, and represent state, local and

tribal governments; federal agencies; environmental non-governmental organizations; and

developers or operators of CCUS projects. The task force focuses on CCUS permitting and

development issues on non-federal lands.

At BCLP, Bob’s energy and environmental practice is focused on regulatory and legislative matters

related to carbon dioxide capture, utilization, storage (CCUS) and underground injection control

(UIC). His well-regarded practice also includes representation of clients on matters related to

implementing CCUS and UIC projects. 

Bob will be formally appointed once the task forces are chartered under the Federal Advisory

Committee Act.

Energy Transition

News

BCLP LAWYER APPOINTED TO WHITE HOUSE COUNCIL ON
ENVIRONMENTAL QUALITY TASK FORCE
Mar 29, 2023

RELATED CAPABILITIES

https://www.whitehouse.gov/ceq/news-updates/2023/03/24/ceq-announces-members-of-task-forces-to-inform-responsible-development-and-deployment-of-carbon-capture-utilization-and-sequestration/
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MEET THE TEAM

This material is not comprehensive, is for informational purposes only, and is not legal advice. Your use or receipt

of this material does not create an attorney-client relationship between us. If you require legal advice, you should

consult an attorney regarding your particular circumstances. The choice of a lawyer is an important decision and

should not be based solely upon advertisements. This material may be “Attorney Advertising” under the ethics and

professional rules of certain jurisdictions. For advertising purposes, St. Louis, Missouri, is designated BCLP’s

principal office and Kathrine Dixon (kathrine.dixon@bclplaw.com) as the responsible attorney.
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